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Subject: DA2025/0132

Hi,

As a nearby resident( Laurie Rd) of 15 years. I strongly oppose the proposed development
site for McDonalds restaurant.

The roundabout and traffic lights are already a major bottleneck . The additional traffic that
Mcdonalds will bring will severely impact the traffic flow.

As a father of two young boys I am also concerned on the safety aspect especially late at
night as Mcdonalds will be a place for youths to congregate and people under the influence of
alcholol looking for late night food.

Undoubtedly it will also have an environmental impact with greater rubbish and noise
pollution.

Thanks,

Graham Houston
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